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DHS INSPECTOR GENERAL UPDATES REPORT  
 
 
Washington, DC – The Office of Inspector General (OIG) has been advised that ICE incorrectly included Israel 
in a list of countries subject to Third Agency Checks.  This list was provided to the OIG during the course of its 
audit, Supervision of Aliens Commensurate with Risk, OIG-11-81 (May 2011) and included in Appendix D. 
Accordingly, the OIG has revised Appendix D and reposted the report.  The OIG appreciates the Department’s 
effort to correct the record promptly. 

OIG report may be found on-line at:  http://www.dhs.gov/xoig/index.shtm  
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